
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
The School Council would like to help raise money for Children in Need this 
year. It is on Friday 18th November 2022 and we would like to have a 
pyjama day. As the theme for this year is to ‘Be SPOTacular’, anything spotty 
is also welcome! 
 
We do not want you to buy anything extra for this special day, we only ask 
that you donate whatever you can for Children in Need.  
 
Many thanks. 
The School Council 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


